
 
 
 
 
Excursion to Quarantine Beach 13 February 2022 
By Genevieve Slattery 
 
We enjoyed lovely weather as we set off from the Pond on Sunday afternoon. A fleet of 10 
yachts from the Squadron anchored in the bay, and forty sailors came ashore to the beach.  
 

 
 
Many thanks to JT who was a very generous RIB master! 
 

 
 



 
 
The Boiler House at Quarantine Station was very relaxing and a popular choice of venue. 
 

 
 
It was nice to see Cruising friends and guests gathering once again for this most popular 
luncheon which was followed by a leisurely sail home. 
 

 
 
 
 
 



 
 
 

 
 
A quick call to Joyce Warn brought her out on to her verandah, and she waved a blue towel 
at the gathering. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 
 
John Hancox snapped this handsome water dragon using an iPhone 13 Pro telephoto lens. 
What amazing high resolution! 
 

 


